
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JULY 27, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS WEEK THE EAA AIR VENTURE IS UNDERWAY IN OSHKOSH. THIS YEAR, WRVM IS NOT 

THERE IN PERSON. HOWEVER, I DO WANT TO ENCOURAGE THOSE ATTENDING TO BE 

SURE TO STOP IN AND VISIT THE MISSIONARY AVIATION TENTS WHILE YOU ARE THERE.  

AND THEN YESTERDAY, A LISTENER SENT ME THIS INFORMATION THAT YOU MIGHT FIND 

OF INTEREST IF YOU ARE ATTENDING THE EAA TODAY. MY THANKS TO PHILLIP FOR 

THIS:  

Here is a heads up for anyone attending EAA this year. Samaritans Purse will be flying in 

their DC-8 and setting up a field hospital, This is the same type of hospital they used in Italy 

when they were overwhelmed with Covid last year. They shared the good news of Jesus with 

their patients, cried when they walked them to heaven’s door and celebrated when they 

discharged patients. Samaritans Purse will be at EAA Tuesday 7/27 (TODAY) and leave 

tomorrow (Wednesday). Check them out if you are interested in what they do or are 

considering working in medical missions. It's an experience you DO NOT want to miss! 

YESTERDAY I HAD A PHONE CALL FROM A LISTENER WHO IS SIGNED UP TO TRAVEL 

WITH US TO BRANSON IN OCTOBER. THEY WERE CONCERNED COVID COULD THROW A 

WRENCH INTO OUR PLANS TO GO. WE ARE WATCHING RECENT DEVELOPMENTS VERY 

CLOSELY. AS OF NOW THE TRIP IS STILL A GO. THEY ASKED ABOUT THE NECESSITY OF 

MASKS AND VACCINATIONS. AGAIN, RIGHT NOW WE HAVE NO REQUIREMENTS FOR 

EITHER ONE. IF YOU ARE SIGNED UP TO GO, BE ASSURED WE WILL BE IN TOUCH WITH 

YOU SHOULD ANYTHING CHANGE. I DON’T KNOW WHAT THE FUTURE HOLDS BUT I 

KNOWS WHO HOLDS THE FUTURE! 

BY THE WAY, OUR OCTOBER BUS TRIP TO BRANSON IS FILLED. WE ARE WORKING TO 

FINALIZE DETAILS FOR NEXT MARCH’S TRIP TO BRANSON. THE DATES ARE MARCH 12 – 

21. IT WILL FEATURE 6 DAYS OF CONCERTS PLUS THE SIGHT & SOUND THEATER.  

ANOTHER LISTENER ASKED ABOUT OUR TRIP TO THE CREATION MUSEUM & ARK 

ENCOUNTER. WE ARE HOPING AND PLANNING TO GO NEXT YEAR. 

ALWAYS NICE TO HEAR FROM OUR LISTENING FAMILY. THANK YOU FOR LISTENING, FOR 

PRAYING FOR AND FINANCIALLY SUPPORTING GOD’S WORK HERE AT WRVM. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


